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Herts Valleys
Clinical Commissioning Group

20 February 2017
Second Floor

Hemel One

Boundary Way

Hemel Hempstead

HP2 7YU

01442 898 838
www.hertsvalleysceg.nhs.uk

Sent via email

John Wood

Chief Executive & Director of Environment
Hertfordshire County Council

County Hall

Hertford 5G13 8DE

Dear John
| am writing further to our discussions in relation to the social care payment.

The ietter of claim from the Council dated 13 February 2017 has raised a number of issues
regarding the CCG’s decision on 1 December 2016 to cease its £8.5m additional contribution to
support social care with effect from 1 April 2017.

In view of those issues, the CCG has decided to rescind that decision so that it can address the
issues in the Council’s letter. The CCG Investment Committee will meet again on 2 March 2017 at
which point it will consider whether the CCG should continue to make an additional contribution
to support social care in the financial year 2017/18.

Yours sincerely

Cameron Ward
Interim Accountable Officer

Cc Collette Wyatt-Lowe
Seamus Quilty
Simon Banks
Nicolas Small

Chair: Nicolas Small Interim Accountable Officer: Cameron Ward
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Dear John
| am writing further to our discussions in relation to the social care payment.

The letter of ciaim from the Council dated 13 February 2017 has raised a number of issues
regarding the CCG’s decision on 1 December 2016 to cease its £8.5m additional contribution to
support social care with effect from 1 Aprit 2017.

In view of those issues, the CCG has decided to rescind that decision so that it can address the
issues in the Council’s letter. The CCG Investment Committee will meet again on 2 March 2017 at
which point it will consider whether the CCG should continue to make an additional contribution

to support social care in the financial year 2017/18.

Yours sincerely

Cameron Ward
Interim Accountable Officer

Cc Collette Wyatt-Lowe
Seamus Quilty
Simon Banks
Nicolas Small

Chair: Nicelas Small Interim Accountable Officer: Cameron Ward






